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“I love these computerized running
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Results since last newsletter





Milton Keynes NSPCC half marathon


Gerald Johnson 01:42:59, Mark Rookley 01:43:23, Carol Mathews 01:47:01, Sue Rookley 01:56:21





Burnham Beeches Half Marathon


Carol Mathews 1:49:19, Gerry Johnson 1:50:30





Well done to everyone





      





Weekend Runs


Jane will organize some more weekend runs when she has finished training for and competing in the Abingdon marathon.












































MK Parks & Run There is no run in August.  The September one on 4th is in Shenley Wood and starts from the Merlwood Drive car park on the V2.


October 2nd runs start from the car park opposite the bowl on the V4, Watling Street.


November 6th from the Peace Pagoda car park, V10 Brickhill Street,


They all start at 10 am and offer 10k, 5k and 2k options.


Check with Terry (07963 043220) to find out who is going to run.  
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Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in November 2011. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 28th October 2011.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�











Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in July 2011. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 24th June 2011.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�














